August 19, 2009

TO:

Department Chairs and Directors

FROM:
Catharine DeRubeis

RE:

Contracts for TAs and PAs

Enclosed with this memo are copies of the most current (even though the end date on the cover is June 30, 2007) collective bargaining agreement between the State of Wisconsin and the Teaching Assistants’ Association (TAA).  Under the terms of the agreement, departments are responsible for delivering the contracts to their Teaching Assistants (TAs) and Program/Project Assistants (PAs) at the time they receive their appointment letters.  

Since this is a continuing agreement, ONLY NEW TAs and PAs in your department need to receive a copy of the contract.  We have limited number of copies of the current contract and are sending all of them to departments.  We apologize if you don’t have enough.  If you need more, please check with colleagues in other departments to see if they have any extra.  If you cannot obtain all that you need, please give those new TAs and PAs without hard copies this URL where they can access the contract: http://www.taa-madison.org/contract05-07.pdf.  

Those new TAs or PAs who don't get a contract must be given the URL for the contract. You can either print it out and put it in their mailboxes, or e-mail it to them. The TAA has agreed that this is an appropriate alternative given the circumstances.
By the way, we are hoping that the state legislature will review and approve a new contract sometime in September.
If you have any questions, please email me at cderubeis@ohr.wisc.edu.  Thank you for your assistance.

Xc:
Deans and Directors (w/o copy)


HR Representatives (w/o copy)

